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My name is Brian Falvey, and I am emailing to address the proposed housing project for 198th Street. As a longtime 

resident, I am voicing my opinion to NOT continue forward with the project. It will bring a black eye and negative 

environment to our up and coming, thriving community for this intersection. I do not believe it is necessary and we 

do not want this to impact our home value and community in any negative way. Put anything except a public 

housing development. Thank you and have a good day. 

 

Regards, 

 

Brian Falvey 


